
 

 

Room Three 
 
Kiaora Whanau.  It’s another busy term for Room Three this term.  We are just 
about ready to start piecing together our Peggy squares for our baby blankets 
which we are giving to starship hospital and we have fundraised for our ‘little free 
library’ project, which will be getting underway soon. 
 
Check out below some of the amazing Peggy squares that have been sent in so 
far, and if you are able to make one or two they would be greatly appreciated. 
 

                   

 
As I write this some of the children at Kaeo School are getting 
ready for Kaeo’s Got Talent.  We wish all those children luck. 
 
 
 
Room Three has an Art focus this term of colour 
relationships and painting techniques.  We have 
discovered lots of different ways to apply paint 
to paper and the colours on the colour wheel. 
 
 
 
 
This week for writing we have been adding adjectives into our sentences to make 
them more interesting, below are some examples. 

 

The small, playful kitten played with the string - Jahlei 

The car, fast and furious zoomed past the shop – Kauri 

The kitten, cute and shy was purring – Brooklyn 

The cute, white kitten was asleep – Atawhai 
 


